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05 April 2023  
 
Dear David, 
 
CC&G: Change of Engagement Director 
     
As a result of our required policy of rotation I am writing to advise that from later this 
month I will no longer be the engagement director responsible for your audit. I will 
however continue as Local Government Auditor.    
 
Patrick Barr will be the director with responsibility.  His contact details are as follows: 
  
Telephone 028 90 251063 
Email: patrick.barr@niauditoffice.gov.uk  
 
Your current NIAO audit manager, Peter O’Sullivan, will remain with your audit.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your colleagues for the 
professional and courteous manner in which you have conducted our relationship.   
 
I would be grateful if you would bring this correspondence to the attention of the 
Chair of your Audit and Risk Committee. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Colette Kane 
Director 
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